



November 2019



Shark Pride

Demonstrating S.U.R.F. (Self-discipline, Unity, Respect, & Friendship)



Important November Dates for your Calendar:

Nov.6 Picture Re-Takes

Nov.11 No School-Holiday

Nov. 13 Farm Link CSA Pickup

in Cafeteria 12:15 - 1:15pm

Nov.15 Student Farmer's

Market/SBES PTCA Family

Movie Night in Cafe 6pm

Nov. 21 Pre-K HTY Play

Nov. 22 Ice Cream Friday

Nov 26 Holiday Flower Sale,

Pre-Order Forms Due

Nov.27 Turkey Trot

Day/Farm Link CSA Pickup in

Café 12:15 - 1:15pm

Nov.28-29 No School -Thanksgiving Holiday



Coming up in December:

Dec.6 34th Annual Surf Night & 'Aina Holiday Flower Sale & Student Farmers' Market

Dec.11 Simplify the Holidays Event/'Aina Night 5:30-7:30

Dec. 12 PTCA Mtg 2:30pm

Dec.13 Science Fair in

Library

Dec.14 24th Annual Holiday Craft Fair 9am - 3pm Dec.20 Ice Cream Friday & QTR 2 ends/Winter Program Dec.23-Jan.7 WINTER BREAK!! Students return to school on January 8th, 2020

Continuous Notice of Non-Discrimination

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HIDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, age, color, national origin, religion or disability in its programs and activities.



The Good News Club

The Good News Club is an exciting, fun-filled hour and a half program, held once a week on the campus of Sunset Beach Elementary. It includes: Dynamic Bible Lessons, Creative learning activities, Inspiring missionary stories, Meaningful songs & worship and Life-changing Scripture memory. Who teaches the Club?... The Good News Club is taught by a team of adult volunteers from The Mission North Shore church. Every volunteer is background screened and equipped to effectively and responsibly

lead the various Good News
Club activities each week.
Each child needs a signed
parental permission form to
participate - available at the
school office or at the club.
Starts Nov. 6th till May 6th.
Every Wednesday 1-2:15pm,
Classes will be held in Rm D101...for free© Mahalo



Science Fair Judges Needed!

If you have a degree in a science field or if you work in a science

field, please consider being a science fair judge for our school. Our 5th and 6th graders are completing science fair projects and will need qualified judges to review their final projects, provide written feedback, and assign points. (Judges' scores will be averaged to determine science fair placements for our projects.) If you are not a qualified judge but know someone else who might be willing to help us, please pass along this information. Our science fair is taking place on Friday, December 13, 2019 in our school library from approximately 8:30 am - 12:00 pm. We'll provide some

refreshments and snacks for your time and service to our future scientists! If you can be a judge, or if you have any questions, please email the science fair coordinator, Ms.Cummings, at:
Laura.Cummings@k12.hi.us



'AINA UPDATE.....

The Great Pumpkin Sale was heaps of fun! Mahalo to all the students and families who purchased locally grown pumpkins in support of the 'AINA Kine Healthy Snack program. The profits from this sale will help ensure many locally grown, fresh snacks in the coming months to all the students of SBES. Mahalo nui loa to the Office Staff. Uncle Tim, & the 6th grade helpers for all their support! For Farm to School Month, students chomped down on locally grown citrus, longan, dragonfruit, starfruit, and papaya! Mahalo to all the Healthy Snack volunteers for all your hard work preparing & delivering these deliciously nutritious snacks every Tuesday! The holidays are sneaking up around the corner! Stay tuned for our Holiday Flower Sale Dec.6 & our Simplify the Holiday Event Dec.11@



Air Condition Update!

Thank you all for the FUN RUN donations. We raised \$19,285 of our \$40,000 goal. We are short of our goal by \$21,000 and are still accepting donations. Please make checks payable to SBES PTCA and turn them into the office. Adult Monitors Wanted! We currently have adult monitor positions available to assist with recess and lunch. Please inquire in the school office for more details.



The Kumon Math and Reading Center of Sunset Beach officially begins on September 5th. Kumon empowers children to be self-learners. It puts children on a path to becoming confident, independent, and self-reliant. For more information please call/text (808)499-7080 or email kuikecenter@gmail.com



Box Tops for Education

Mahalo for everyone who
turned in Box Tops for our
November submission!! With

your help our school earned \$85.50!! Good job to all of you! Please keep box tops coming in the Front Office. You can also download the Box Tops for Education App and scan items to earn points with your mobile device to earns money for the school as well! Our next submission is in March of next year. Go SHARKS!!



PTCA NEWS

Get ready for our 34th Annual Surf Night which will be on Friday December 6 at 6pm in the school cafeteria. Also come ready to SHOP till you drop at our 24th Annual Holiday Craft Fair on Saturday December 14th at 9am - 3pm in the cafeteria.

Telephone Messages

Please communicate all after school plans and messages to your child before they leave for school in the morning. The office will not be responsible for delivering messages, changing after school destinations, mode of transportation home, etc. We will not call classrooms and interrupt learning to deliver a non-emergency message to your child. If an emergency situation arises, please provide the office with your child's first and last name, and a phone number where you can be reached to verify your authorization of a change in after school arrangements.